
 
 
 
 
 

March 30, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Nancy Pelosi 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Madam Speaker: 
 
 I am pleased to provide a copy of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Fiscal Year 
2019 annual report on the Notification and Federal Employee Antidiscrimination and Retaliation 
Act of 2002 (No FEAR Act).  The report is submitted in accordance with the requirements of 
Section 203 of the No FEAR Act.   
 
 Should you have any questions about the report, please contact me or have your staff 
contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Kristine L. Svinicki 
 
Enclosure: 
As stated 
 
 



 
 

Identical letter sent to: 
 
The Honorable Nancy Pelosi    The Honorable William P. Barr 
Speaker of the House of Representatives  Attorney General 
Washington, DC  20515    United States Department of Justice 
       950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
The Honorable Michael Pence   Washington, DC  20530 
President of the Senate 
Washington, DC  20510    Michael Rigas 
       Acting Director, United States Office 
The Honorable Ron Johnson      of Personnel Management 
Chairman, Committee on Homeland   1900 E Street, NW 
  Security and Governmental Affairs   Washington, DC  20415 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
cc:  Senator Gary C. Peters 
 
The Honorable Frank Pallone. Jr.   
Chairman, Committee on Energy 
  and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
cc:  Representative Greg Walden  
 
The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
President Pro Tempore 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
 
The Honorable Carolyn B. Maloney  
Chairwoman, Committee on Oversight  
  and Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
cc:  Representative Jim Jordan 
 
The Honorable John Barrasso 
Chairman, Committee on Environment  
  and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
cc:  Senator Thomas R. Carper 
 
The Honorable Janet Dhillon 
Chair, United States Equal 
  Employment Opportunity Commission 
131 M Street, NE  
Washington, DC  20507 
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